
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

DATE: JULY 9, 2018 

RE: 2018 COMPREHENSIVE MASTER PLAN DOCUMENT REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission recommends approval of the 2018 Comprehensive 

Master Plan.  After a year and a half of review and working with the consultant to provide 

research and data analysis.  Staff, the Master Plan Steering Committee and the Planning and 

Zoning Commission have had opportunity to provide feedback that has been compiled and 

made part of the Plan document for Council’s consideration. 

 

   


